We're here to listen

Hurunui District Council wants to hear from
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Submission Form - Your details

To Hurunui District Council, PO Box 13, Amberley 7410
Phone: 03 314 8816 | Web: www.hurunui.govt.nz | Email: submission@hurunui.govt.nz

Full name

Organisation (if
applicable)

Address

Phone Number

Email

Privacy statement:

All submissions (including names and contact details) may be provided in full to elected members.
Submissions (including names but not contact details) may be made available to the public at our office
and on our webiste. Your personal information may also be used for the administration of the
consultation process, including informing you of the outcome of the consultation. All information
collected will be held by Hurunui District Council, 66 Carters Road, Amberley, with submitters having the
right to access sand correct personal information.

| acknowledge that | have read the privacy statement and am happy to proceed.
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Submissions close: 5pm, Monday 29 April 2024

The Council’s Fees and Charges have been reviewed as part of an annual process. The proposed
summary of Fees and Charges 2024-2025 is included with this Statement of Proposal.

The Council is seeking the community’s views on proposed amendments to our Fees and Charges
under Section 83 - Local Government Act 2002 and Section 150 - Local Government Act 2002.

This input will be considered before the Council adopts the Fees and Charges, which are
scheduled to come into effect on 1 July 2024.

OPTION 1: Adopt
OPTION 2: Status Quo
OPTION 3: Revoke/lower the proposed 2024-25 charges

D Option1 D Option 2 D Option 3

| wish to present my submission verbally to a public Council hearing Yes No

The reasons for my/our support or opposition of the proposed Fees and Charges 2024-2025:

I/we would like to see the following changes to the proposed Fees and Charges 2024-2025:




